
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I support the bill for mandatory labelling of Palm Oil on products because I feel, as a consumer, 
I have the right to make an informed choice about products I purchase.  Bringing this bill into 
place gives consumers greater power to save orang-utans and their habitat. 
  
Please pass this very important life saving bill. 
  
Thank you and regards, 
Jodi De Corrado 

 


